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Bob Wheeler <b50wheeler@hotmail.com>
Tuesday, January 26, 2010 12:55 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>; Eric Eklof
<eklofsr@gmail.com>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Secretary,

Please don’t change the requirement to 10:1. This will effectively stop me and many of my trading
aquaintances in New England from trading.

Leave it at 100:1 as this is the draw to continue our trading education.

Thank you,

Bob Wheeler
Boston MIT group


